
B O S S ALUMIN IU M

Crafted locally from premium materials, the 
Boss range of canvas bags and accessories 
embodies the rugged resilience required for 
every Australian adventure.

Each product is meticulously designed to 
seamlessly integrate with the existing array 
of Boss Aluminium offerings, enhancing 
storage capacity and organizational 
efficiency.

Constructed with top-tier materials, as one 
would anticipate from a Boss Aluminium 
creation, the canvas range showcases a 
variety of designs, elevating the standard 
of organisation when off the path less 
travelled.

Australian 
Made Canvas

Extremely 
Durable

Tried and 
Tested

CANVAS
PRICE-LIST 



CLEAR TOP DRAWER BAGS

BOSS CANVAS BAG PRICE LIST PACKAGES

COMPONENTS

Extra Small T15 Drawer Bag 200L x 200W x 140H CVS-B-001 $55

Small T15 Drawer Bag 200L x 400W x 140H CVS-B-003 $75

Medium T15 Drawer Bag 300L x 400W x 140H CVS-B-005 $85

Large T15 Drawer Bag 300L x 600W x 140H CVS-B-007 $95

Extra Small T10 Drawer Bag 200L x 200W x 205H CVS-B-002 $59

Small T10 Drawer Bag 200L x 400W x 205H CVS-B-004 $79

Medium T10 Drawer Bag 300L x 400W x 205H CVS-B-006 $89

Large T10 Drawer Bag 300L x 600W x 205H CVS-B-008 $99

WHEEL BAGS
Premium Wheel Bag 520L x 650H x 190D CVS-SW-001 $350

DUFFEL BAGS
56L Adventurer Bag 520L x 650H x 190D CVS-B-009 $250

BOSSALUMINIUM

+61 3 9729 3092
sales@bossaluminium.com.au
bossaluminium.com.au 04/2023

NOTE: All prices are based on picking up from the Boss Aluminium facility. Boss dealer pricing may differ to take into account for 
freight. Please contact your closest Boss authorised dealer for an accurate quote. 

•	 Manufactured in-house at Boss Aluminium
•	 Canvas is flame retardent, UV, and mould 

resistant, exhibiting exceptional tear 
resistance

•	 Raw edges are edge-bound to provide 
protection and enhanced aesthetics

•	 All material is precision cut on a CNC 
cutting machine

•	 Ultra strong 20 gauge UV resistant thread

•	 Double-stitched polypropylene webbing 
handles

•	 Bags feature a nylon carpet bottom insert
•	 Premium size 10 YKK double sliders used 

for strength and convenience
•	 Available in 4 different canvas colours or 

black PVC

DESIGN FEATURES

BLACK SAND OLIVE WINE BLACK PVC

AVAILABLE COLOURS

Small Fridge Organser (only available in black) 500L X 420W CVS-S-004 $198

Large Fridge Organiser (only available in black) 650L X 450W CVS-S005 $274

Small Document Wallet  355L x 195W CVS-S-002 $40

Large Document Wallet 355L x 295W CVS-S-003 $45

Firewood Sling 1000L x 500W CVS-S-001 $89

Ground Sheet 1500L x 1800W CVS-G-001 $189

Ground Sheet Bag 440L x 565W CVS-G-002 $49

RTT Storage Pocket 990L x 300W CVS-T-001 $185

CANVAS ACCESSORIES


